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11/04/2021  19:42:572021/0706/P OBJ Elena HOFMANN I live in the ground floor flat at 5 Belsize  Crescent. I object to this development as:

1. The proposed windows within the extension will be above and opposite my bedroom and work room, which 

are at the rear of my flat, above the garden. My privacy will be difficult to maintain without curtains or shutters 

sufficient to exclude daylight from both rooms, effectively rendering daylight absent in both rooms.

2. Even if ignoring my loss of privacy, the Sunlight report references only the garden and nearby roof windows; 

no report has been made as to the consequences for my flat. As the visible sky from my rear windows is 

already very limited, even a small reduction in visible sky will result in significant loss of daylight within my flat.

3. The building work will result in significant noise; I work from home and my work room will be directly 

affected. This will be particularly problematic during summer when temperatures are such that I am obliged to 

open the window to be able to work.
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